POLICE, FIRE AND LICENSE COMMITTEE
June 22, 2010

Proof of posting was verified.
MINUTES: Motion by Boeck, seconded by Detra, to approve the minutes of the previous meeting as printed. Carried.
PUBLIC APPEARANCES: None.

FIRE CHIEF CONCERNS: Fire Chief Mueller mentioned the EMT day shift will be short as people are being called back to work,
so there may be times where the EMS will not be able to have a complete crew for calls.

POLICE CHIEF CONCERNS: None.

DISCUSSION ON NEW NO SMOKING LAW: Chief Levitt explained the new no smoking law in the state; smoking is allowed
outside the buildings. A question and answers forum was held with this discussion being very appreciated by the public and
Levitt.

RECOMMENDATION ON ADOPTION OF NEW ORDINANCE INCORPORATING THE NO SMOKING LAW: Discussion held.
Motion by Detra, seconded by Boeck, for the adoption of the new ordinance. Carried.

SNOWMOBILE UPDATE: Debbie Hamele does not want the trail to come through her property, so a new route will have to be
discussed at a future meeting.

TRANING FOR SGT. PLACEK: Motion by Detra, seconded by Boeck, to approve training for Placek for August 25-26, 2010.
Carried.

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS: Future items were update on lawns not being mowed.
ADJOURNMENT: Motion by Briggs, seconded by Boeck, to adjourn the meeting. Carried.
7:05 p.m.

VIRGINIA DETRA for JOHN BRIGGS, Chairperson
Police, Fire, and License Committee
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